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03/01/2025  14:41:322024/5389/P OBJ Saunders This house was built together with no 49 Ornan Road as a 2 floor dwelling and therefore any proposal to add a 

further floor should either apply to both properties or to neither. To apply it to the one dwelling only would  

create an ugly jagged skyline and would also be out of sync with the row of houses on its left towards Belsize 

Lane. There are no other 3 storey houses on the south side of Ornan Road.
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